
*Home Reading also to be done each night* 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
MondayMondayMondayMonday    TuesdayTuesdayTuesdayTuesday    WednesdayWednesdayWednesdayWednesday    ThursdayThursdayThursdayThursday    

Week 1Week 1Week 1Week 1    
WordsWordsWordsWords    

did 
him 
like 

time 
will 

 
Bonus: didn’t    

2+6= 
5+4= 
8+3= 
3+5= 
6+4= 
7+1= 
9+0= 

Add a 1 to each number 
for an extra challenge. 

Count backwards by 2’s 
from 20-1. 

20, 18, 16…. 
Say it three times to 

three different people. 

How many words can 
you find “inside” the 

word - –  
antlers? 

 Here’s a few: sat, tan, 
ant.  Can you make 10 

more?  

 
Tell your family about 
Hunters and Gatherers.  

Explain these words: 
wooly mammoth 

land bridge 
corn kernel 

Maya pyramid 

Week 2Week 2Week 2Week 2    
WordsWordsWordsWords    

not  
got 
go 
as 

have 
 

Bonus: goes 

There were six (6) candy 
canes hanging on the 

tree.  There were 
thirteen (13) candy canes 
hanging over the door. 
How many were there 

altogether? Draw a 
picture to show your 

answer. 

10-8= 
8-3= 
7-6= 
5-2= 
9-4= 
6-3= 
4-0= 
7-7= 

Add a 1 to each number 
for an extra challenge. 

Write a story about the 
Gingerbread Man.  Use 
lots of “sparkle” words. 
Don’t forget the detailed 

illustration.  Try your 
best! 

Put your Word Wall 
Words in ABC order on 
the back of this paper. 

Week 3Week 3Week 3Week 3    
WordsWordsWordsWords    

but 
us 

jump 
use 
run 

 
Bonus: again 

 
The temperature on 
Monday is 5 degrees. 
Tuesday is 10 degrees. 
Wednesday is 1 degree. 
Thursday is 3 degrees. 

Friday is 8 degrees. 
Draw a graph of the 
daily temperatures.  

 
Make a tally mark chart 
to show the number of 
books, magazines and 
DVD’s that are in your 

house.  

Make 
a pyramid 

story using words 
from your word wall 
list just like this, where  
there is 1 word on top 
then 2 words, 3, 4, 5, 

etc. 

 
 

December Homework 
Calendar due- 

Turn this calendar in to 
your classroom teacher 

today. 
 
  

Week 4Week 4Week 4Week 4    
WordsWordsWordsWords    
No School  

 
 
 

WINTER BREAK WINTER BREAK  WINTER BREAK WINTER BREAK  

For December, ask an adult to initial in each box after you complete the activity.  Turn this sheet in at the end of the month. 

December 

Student 
Name:___________________ 


